## #SenecaProud to celebrate 14K new graduates at Fall 2022 Convocation

Published 11/22/2022 by Kelly Mathews

This past week, downtown Toronto was Seneca Red as we honoured April and August 2022 graduates at the Fall 2022 Convocation, which took place at the Metro Toronto Convention Centre.

This was the largest set of convocation ceremonies in Seneca's history, with 8,000 graduates and 18,000+ guests attending 12 ceremonies over six days.

Hundreds of Seneca employees, along with students and volunteers helped to create an unforgettable experience for graduates, their families and friends.

Ceremonies were livestreamed and viewed on 18,000 devices in 116 countries around the world.

## Here are some highlights and memories:

- Videos and photos from each ceremony, which brought together students, employees, board members and guests
- Biographies of the valedictorians from each Seneca faculty and their tribute video
- Congratulatory messages from elected officials and outstanding alumni
- Toronto City Councillor Shelley Carroll attended as a guest of Seneca Cup winner and Valedictorian David Jeong, as well as Pukhraj Singh Gujral, Executive Director, INSCOL Healthcare Inc.
- Shared memories on Seneca's Instagram and Facebook accounts
- Incredible singing performances from Independent Music Production graduates Erica Knox and Kevin Bresser
- Hundreds of incredible stories of our graduates' perseverance, overcoming challenges related to COVID-19 and other hurdles, including Practical Nursing graduate Kaitlyn O'Brian

Congratulations to all 14k Seneca graduates from April and August 2022. We look forward to celebrating our next group of graduates in 2023.

tags: student-news